
Our Seng Kang Youth has done the school proud again! Our IPW –Service Learning N(T) 

team, which consists of  Chua Yee Kiat, Shawn Ng, Siti Nurhumairah, Reguraman Rajkumar 

and Janice Neo of class 1T9 was invited to share about their IPW-Service Learning 

programme through a media interview.  

The interview was recorded at the MediaCorp, Caldecott Hill on 22 October 2013 with Ms Daphne 

Lim from 938Live. The interview will be featured in a segment called “They’re Making a Difference” 

in radio station 938Live. The date and time of the broadcasting will be notified to us at a later date.  

This series of show, “They’re Making a Difference” highlights ordinary people who make a difference 

in the lives of others and in the world around them. The team was very excited and the experience 

of the interview was enriching when they shared about their passion and learning experiences in 

bringing awareness on bullying issues to the school.    Students from other schools with similar 

interviews have been featured on this show as well. The podcasts of past programs can be heard 

from the following link: http://goo.gl/mX8g5X. Once again, congratulations to the team for doing 

the school proud! 
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